
 

 

 

 

 

Keeping Christmas is good, but sharing it with 
others is much better 

Dear Parents,   
Christmas is just around the corner. The season which marks the feeling 

of joy, love and peace. An upcoming, Christmas party will be held on 

Wednesday December 20th, 2023. 
 

There is much fun that we have planned for this special day. Students 

will bring their regular breakfast in addition, they are to arrange a dish 

party together. The party will take place from the beginning of the day 

till the forth session, the school day will continue as per their schedule 

after the break on this day. 

 

Please dress your child according to the theme in either green or red tops 

and Blue jeans pants with relevant Christmas accessories (hats, scarf…).    

 

Children this year will be celebrating the one Ornament Day to 

participate in decorating their classes so we would appreciate if you send 

some decorations with your children to decorate for the event.   

      
Wish you a Merry Christmas and a very happy and 

prosperous new year 
 
Principal of Lower Primary                            College Director  
           
     Mineé Zakhary                                        Hala Toma  


